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UPPER DARBY 
SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Materials Retrieval from Schools for Students 

Tuesday, May 19, 2020 

Good Afternoon Families: 

This is Dr. Daniel McGarry, Superintendent of Schools, calling with important information for 
families. As you know, schools have been under mandated closure as a result of the Governor’s 
COVID-19/Coronavirus response. In the absence of a regular school end-of-year closure, the 
District recognizes the need to develop a process whereby students are able to retrieve their 
personal belongings out of school buildings. 
Upper Darby School District will be allowing families to retrieve their personal belongings. 
Principals will be reaching out to families in their schools through their Wednesday electronic 
folders with a schedule and guidelines specific to your child’s school. It is important that all 
families adhere to the schedule and guidelines that will be shared by your child’s Principal to 
ensure the process goes as smoothly as possible. 

These guidelines include the following: 

● Please understand that parents/guardians are expected to comply with social distancing 
guidelines, to wear a mask, and to avoid gathering. 

● Parents will only be permitted to retrieve their child’s personal belongings. They will not 
be allowed to retrieve anyone else’s materials. 

● Parents are expected to retrieve their child’s items and to exit the area as soon as possible. 

We are also asking that, where possible, parents/guardians arrive at schools without students so 
as to limit the amount of persons on campus at any given time. In the case in which 
arrangements cannot be made for this, students are expected to adhere to the Code of Student 
Conduct while on campus. 

Be on the lookout for an email from your child’s Principal in this week’s electronic Wednesday 
folder. Thank you and have a great afternoon. 
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